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Multiplex SITES Trust (ASX: MXUPA) – Removal from Official 
List 
Description 

Multiplex SITES Trust (‘MXUPA’) will be removed from the Official List of ASX Limited from the close of business 
today, Thursday 2 January 2020, in accordance with Listing Rule 17.11, following redemption of its Step-up 
Income-distributing Trust-issued Exchangeable Securities (‘SITES’) on 31 December 2019.  

Issued by 

George Tharian 
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
 


